
CIRCULAR 
 

FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 

N011/CD/CIR/SGTD/2020 

October 19th 2020 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

 

Billing & E-payment facility  

 

 

 

Valued Customer, 

 

SGTD is pleased to share with all our customers and stakeholders the new billing and e-payment 

platform available on DPCS. 

Customers will now be able to make their billing request through the DPCS system and pay all related 

fees. 

You can now carry out all your Terminal invoices transactions from your office and pay through our 

BCI-MR, CAC Bank and Exim Bank accounts.  

 

All our banking details are now available on DPCS platform.  

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 

  

https://www.dpcs.dj/TFBPCS/cusLogin/login.cl
mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

